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Lane County School District 4J 
200 North Monroe Street 
Eugene, OR  97402-4295 

 
 
To: Vendors 
From: Julie Cone, Purchasing Analyst 
        PH: (541) 790-7620; E-Mail: solicitations@4j.lane.edu 
 
Date: February 24, 2016 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
To 

ISD 16-218 
Network Firewall Equipment 

 
 
The following item is being issued to the above referenced ISD 16-218.  All other specifications, 
requirements, terms and conditions of this ISD shall remain unchanged. 
 

1. Vendor Question: 
Q: Are you looking for a firewall solution that will allow you to expand to the long term 
bandwidth recommendation set by the SETDA and FCC? 
 
A: The District is not currently using SETDA and FCC bandwidth recommendations to scale 
firewall performance for this purchase.  We are basing requirements on expectations for growth 
in network traffic over a five to seven year lifecycle. 

 
 
 

PLEASE ACKNOWLEDGE THE RECEIPT OF THIS ADDENDUM NO. 2  
IN THE COVER LETTER OF YOUR PROPOSAL. 
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